
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

SCHERERVILLE PARK & RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

PARK BOARD MEETING NOTICE 
 

 

 

Contact: John Novacich          December 2, 2024 

  Park Superintendent 

  219/865-5530 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

THE SCHERERVILLE PARK BOARD HAS RECHEDULED THE REGULARLY 

SCHEDULED MEETING FOR THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2024, AT 5:30PM.  A 

STUDY SESSION WILL IMMEDIATLEY FOLLOW TO DISCUSS SCHERERVILLE 

SOCCER LEASE. THE MEETING AND STUDY SESSION WILL TAKE PLACE AT 

THE SCHERERVILLE TOWN HALL, LOCATED AT 10 E. JOLIET STREET.  

 

 

 


